
TROOP 1214 
PHOTO PERMISSION SLIP 

 
We frequently take pictures and videos during Boy Scout activities. We would like your permission to 
use these pictures and videos of your son on our website, newsletters and/or marketing materials for 
the Troop.  We will never reference your child by name or provide any specific information regarding 
your child. The pictures will only be used by Boy Scout Troop 1214 sponsored by Integrated Financial 
Strategies and hosted by B.P.O.E. 622 in Edgewater, Maryland. 
 
Please complete the following regarding our use of photos of your son: 
 
_____YES. I grant permission to use photos and videos of my son on Boy Scout Troop 1214 website, 
Facebook page, newsletters, and marketing materials. 
 
_____ NO. Please do NOT take or use any photos of my child. 
 
 
Scout’s Name(s) (PLEASE PRINT): 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent’s Name (PLEASE PRINT):  
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent’s Signature: 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date:  ______________________ 
 
For questions or concerns about this form, please feel free to contact John Benedict. 
 


